

Mrs M Murphy

GRO-C

Merseyside

GRO-C

9 March 1998

Dear Mrs Murphy

Thank you for your letter. Two of my constituents are haemophiliacs who have been infected with Hepatitis C as a result of treatment with contaminated blood products. I have been pressing the Secretary of State for Health to respond to their just claim for recompense.

I was deeply moved by the details of your own experience. I hope that in some small way the action I am taking will be an encouragement to you and all those others whose lives have been affected by the tragic loss of loved ones.

Thank you again for your letter.

Yours sincerely

GRO-C

Paul Goggins MP for Wythenshawe and Sale East

Paul Goggins MP

Working for Wythenshawe & Sale East Constituency Office: Tel 0161 499 7900 Fax 0161 499 7911